

# Jubilee 2025 Pilgrims of Hope



Sacred Heart Catholic Church Murwillumbah | A Diocesan Pilgrimage Church

## Fr Peter Wood and our Parish Pastoral Council extend an invitation to all to join us for the Ceremonial Opening of our Holy Doors on Friday 28 February at 10:45 am.

Following the Opening, you are invited to stay for:

11:00 am Eucharistic Adoration & Reconciliation

12:00 pm Mass

12:30 pm – 7:30 pm - the church will remain open for private prayer and quiet reflection

The Holy Doors will be open on the 1st Friday of each month during the Jubilee Year from 6:00 am to 6:00 pm and includes all day Eucharistic Adoration with Mass celebrated at 12 noon.

The Holy Doors will also be open on the  $1^{st}$  Sunday each month from 8:00 am to 1:00 pm with Sunday Mass at 9:00 am and the opportunity to share a cuppa and a chat from 10:00 am.

All are welcome.

### Sacred Heart Catholic Parish Serve with Us in this Jubilee Year | Pilgrims of Hope

Let us hold unswervingly to the hope we profess, for He who promised is faithful | Hebrews 10:23

As we celebrate the Jubilee Year Pilgrims of Hope, we are called to be the hands and feet of Christ bringing light and encouragement to others. Our Jubilee Pilgrim Church is on a journey of faith and we need your help to make this pilgrimage meaningful for all.

#### Ways to serve in Hope:

o Greeters and Ushers: Welcome others with joy and warmth

Worship and Music Team: Lift hearts in praise and prayer

o Hospitality and Friendship: Strengthen our church family with care and kindness

Outreach and Charity: Bring hope beyond our walls to those in need

No experience is necessary just a heart ready to serve! Whether you can volunteer occasionally or regularly, your time and talents will make a difference.

#### Be a Beacon of Hope!

Together, let us make this Jubilee Year of Hope a time of renewal, service and joy.

#### Sign up today!

- o Write your name and contact details on the list at the Hospitality Table; or
- o Phone/email the parish office 02 6672 1118 | murwillumbah@lismore.catholic.org.au; or
- Contact Jenny Wallace 0407 740 428.

Please note that training may be required for some roles and/or safeguarding checks may also be required